http://www.collincountytx.gov/animal services/Pages/default.aspx

From: Subaru Loves Pets <subarulovespets@aspca.org>
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 2:54 PM

To: Animal Shelter <animalshelter @co.collin.tx.us>
Subject: 2024 Subaru Loves Pets & ASPCA Grant Application
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You're Invited!

Greetings!

We are excited to invite your organization to apply for funding to participate in the 2024 Subaru Loves Pets
Program in partnership with the ASPCA® (The American Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to
Animals®)!

Brandon Tomes Subaru listed Collin County Animal Services as its animal welfare partner and has elected
to support you with funding in the amount of $6,000.*

*Pending approved application — please see the Program Guide and/or Application Questions for eligibility
requirements.

This funding will be used to support pets in need throughout Subaru Loves Pets Month (October 1 — October
31, 2024) in partnership with your Subaru retailer partner.

Application Due Date: Your application is due by 3/13/2024.

Please see the Program Guide and Application Questions for next steps, link to the application, and additional
detail.

Questions?
For all inquiries, please contact subarulovespets(@aspca.ore




Thank you for the work you do on behalf of the animals!

= SUBARU



